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News

Zelle Announces Call for Applications for 2021
Diversity in Law Scholarship 

March 29, 2021

Zelle is pleased to announce the firm's Diversity in Law Scholarship will be
offered again in 2021. The keystone of the firm's Diversity Outreach Plan, the
Diversity in Law Scholarship was created for law students who either (1) are a
member of a population or group whose background and perspectives are
historically underrepresented in the private practice of law; or (2) demonstrate
a long-standing commitment to diversity that will be furthered by award of the
scholarship.

The Scholarship awards the selected recipient a total of $15,000.00 to be
applied towards the selected recipient’s law school tuition, fees, and text
books, with one half of the scholarship paid for the student’s second year of
law school and one half of the scholarship paid for the student’s third year of
law school subject to the following: To receive the second installment of the
scholarship, the recipient must maintain at least a 3.0 cumulative GPA (or its
equivalent) through the student’s second year of law school.

The Scholarship recipient will be offered and is encouraged to accept a paid
summer clerkship at one of the firm’s offices for the summer following the
student’s first year of law school. The specific location of the clerkship will be
decided by the firm in consultation with the recipient and will be based upon
both the recipient’s interest and the firm’s need. Zelle LLP reserves the right to
offer the clerkship on a remote basis only.

Application submissions closed on March 29, 2021.  

For questions pertaining to the firm's Diversity in Law Scholarship, please feel
free to contact the Diversity Committee at diversity@zellelaw.com. To learn
more about Zelle's commitment to diversity, please click here.


